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Brief thoughts about Atqasuk
Chapel from two members:

"One Sunday, children were coming
to Sunday School and before we
stated I decided to form a circle
holding hands together and pray.
Praying for our families - while in
prayer the Holy Spirit came down on
all our children. Then the children
started saying something is tickling
me. They all felt it and so did I.
Opening our eyes after the prayer
our children were so touched they all were smiling with a glow in their
faces."

"Atqasuk Chapel would like to thank the Session and Presbytery for
excepting Pastor Jack Cormack to come help support and minister in our
church. He is truly an inspiration and a blessing. Thank you. Since he has
been here, we have had an increase turnout with services and Bible
studies. We have lost our instrumental players in the past, but have
gained a new young player (guitarist), thank you Arthur Bordeaux. Our
singsparation schedule is Sunday 2-5 and evening service at 7:30pm,
Wednesday sing along after studies."



2015 VBS in Atqasuk including visitors from the lower 48 and Palmer/Wasilla

The fall presbytery meeting will be held October 9-10, 2015 at United
Protestant Church in Palmer.  Meeting documents, including the call
to meeting and registration form, can be found on our website at: 
www.pbyukon.org/meetings/fall2015.html.  Additional documents
including the docket and committee reports, will be added to the site as



they become available.

If you are planning to attend the meeting, please submit your
registration form to our office by September 23rd.

Churches:  Please remember to get us the information on your Elder
Commissioner as soon as possible so they can be registered for the
meeting.

Registration, for those not already registered, starts at 12:45 PM
the walk starts at 1:30 PM at First Congregational Church (2610 E
Northern Lights Blvd, Anchorage) 

If you don't have a team to walk with, you are invited to join the
Interfaith Council team! Check out their page HERE. 

MAKE UP YOUR OWN TEAM, JOIN AN EXISTING TEAM, OR REGISTER AS
AN INDIVIDUAL HERE:
http://hunger.cwsglobal.org/site/TR/CropWalks/General?sid=1852&
type=fr_informational&pg=informational&fr_id=20446

LETS help make Crop Walk a very successful endeavor! 

Exploring the Life, Faith and Ongoing
Challenges of the Christian Church in Russia

The Presbyterian Peacemaking Program is pleased to
announce the 2016 Travel Study Seminar to Russia,
May 23 - June 4, 2016. 



The cost of this 10-day seminar (including 2 travel
days) is $1950 per person, double occupancy.  This
includes all seminar expenses including meals,
accommodations, programs, tours, and in-country
transportation.  The cost of airfare from the US to
Russia is not included.

Applications are available and may be submitted until December 31,
2015.  For more information, please view the seminar brochure.

 Mark Your Calendars

Sept. 27, 2015 Anchorage Crop Hunger Walk
Location: First Congregational Church (Northern Lights Blvd.)

Registration starts at 12:45pm
Walk starts at 1:30pm

October 9-10,
2015

Our Next Presbytery Meeting
Location: United Protestant Church, Palmer
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